
 
 

March 28, 2020 
 
Dear Clients,  
 
I hope this letter finds you and your families safe and well. As many of you know I had hoped to                     
be back open by April 1st. Unfortunately, that is not an option at this time. Therefore, On Point                  
Massage will remain closed until further notice.  
 
I am closely monitoring the situation and basing all of my decisions regarding reopening on the                
recommendations and mandates imposed by government officials. Most importantly I am           
following the recommendations of the medical community.  
 
While my desire to be able to assist my clients is strong my desire to keep us all safe is stronger.                     
I continue to appreciate your support and understanding. I will remain available via phone for               
questions and scheduling. All upcoming appointments are postponed until further notice.  
 
Please stay safe and I look forward to seeing you soon.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Lindsay Rudolph 
Owner & LMT  
 

 


